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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Friday, December 23, 2022 8:24 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: MGCA - Urgent Notification

Winter Weather

As our grounds crew and the Mt. Gretna Borough work to clear our roads - please 

remember the following. 

1. Members cannot park on or block driving streets; snow removal equipment 

must be able to get through. 

2. Please be aware of rapidly changing conditions. Our crew is doing their best to 

keep up with clearing road and pathways. Anyone who wants to help is 

welcome to do so. 

3. Everyone must use caution when walking on the streets or in other areas of the 

community. The way the weather is continually changing makes it difficult to 

keep all ice cleared. 

'Impact of this weather includes, but is not limited to, frigid temperatures which increase 

risk for frostbite and hypothermia, damaged trees and powerlines, possible power 

outages, icy streets, and hazardous driving conditions. 

Please use caution and stay in if possible.
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